
"No Cinco de Mayo" May 6, 2024 
 

It started out as a dreary and windy weather day yesterday for the "No Cinco de Mayo" tournament but ended up being a 

rather nice day. Thank you to those who played through the windy conditions. Your tournament winners are: 

 

Janet Vrudny - 1st place Low Gross - $25 

Sharon Harrington - 1st place Low Net - $25 

Cathy Dahlstedt - 2nd Place Low Net - $20 

 

Closest to the Pin: 

   Cathy Dahlstedt - Cheena 5 - $5 

   Cathy Dahlstedt - Star 8 - $5 

   Janet Vrudny - Star 4 - $5 

 

Congratulations Janet, Sharon and Cathy! The amounts will be added to your Pro Shop account. Alex and Kika, thank you for 

your help tallying and posting the scores. We appreciate you both! 

 

 

Our next weekday tournament will be the Member/Guest Tournament on Wednesday, May 15th. We have lots of fun things 

planned for your $10/person entry fee. This will be a two-person best ball event, followed by lunch and a team putting 

competition. The putting competition is sure to be a fun and entertaining experience. We will also be raffling off two annual 

memberships for any SAWGA Guests that are participating in the tournament.  

 

The spots are filling up for the Member/Guest Tournament. We only have six more team spots remaining.  

 

Have a great day! 

Lisa and Sue 
 


